

ERNE HOSPITAL ENNISKILLEN, CO. FERMANAGH. BT74 6AY. TELEPHONE

FACSIMILE

Mr Frank Curran, Information Services Manager, Sperrin Lakeland Trust.

3/11/04

Dear Mr Curran,

Thank you for hand delivering the correspondance from the Trust Chairman, Mr Mullen Subject "Correspondance from Mr Gowdy, Permanent Secretary" and for the opportunity to discuss the issue with my solicitor. In accordance with her advice that I have have given access to the computer in question.

I would be grateful if you could make two copies of the hard drive in question - one for me and one to go directly to my solicitor:

Ms Amanda Wylie, Arthur Cox, Solicitors, Capital House, 3 Upper Queen Street, Belfast BT1 6PU.

On my reading of the letter and my solicitors advice if there is any question of information being put in the public domain I will be given the opportunity to ensure that information not related to this case is not made public.

Yours sincerely

Dr J M O'Donohoe

Cc: Ms Amand Wyli9e.